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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone that sent in donations for our Happy Bag Collection, the pile certainly was impressive this 
morning! Another thank-you to everyone for sending your child to school with sun hats etc. The warmer weather 
seems to be keeping us on our toes this year; I appreciate everyone’s efforts in sending in appropriate clothing, 
whatever the weather.  
Yesterday, we marked the 80th anniversary of VE day in our assembly. The children observed a 2-minute silence, 
remembering all those that sacrificed so much, so that we can be free today. 
 
I hope you enjoy a restful weekend. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
16/05 Year R Trip- Wooley Firs 
20/05 Coin Race  
23/05 Last day of term (normal pick up) 

26/5- 30/5 Half-term 
02/06 Inset day (School closed to children) 
03/06 School reopens to children 
27/06 Annual reports sent to parents and 
carers 
30/06 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
08/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to 
follow) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Chicken Pox 
We have had a few cases of chicken pox recently, please can I 
ask everyone to be vigilant and inform us, should your child 
develop symptoms.  
Guidance from the NHS can be found here 
 
Headlice 
We have also seen a rise in the number of children with 
headlice. Please check your child regularly and follow the 
NHS advice for treatment. If your child has longer hair please 
tie it back. 
 
 

FOBSA – update 
 
Coin Race – Tuesday 20th May 
 
Our annual Coin Race will be taking place on 
Tuesday 20th May. Please send your child into 
school with a bag of 1p and 2p coins (or higher 
if you wish) ready to join in with the race! 
 
Party Night 
FOBSA are now taking bookings for their next 
Party night, Friday 13th June. Please book as 
soon as you are able to avoid disappointment. 

Breakfast Clubs 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we are now taking bookings 
for Breakfast club for next term, Summer 2. 
 
Full details, including the booking form and terms and 
conditions can be found on our website here. 
 
The deadline for all bookings and payments is Wednesday 
21st May. 
 
 

 

Summer Uniform 
 
The children have looked very smart in their uniform this 
term, thank you for your support in ensuring this. 
A gentle reminder, as I have seen a quite a few pairs of 
trainers being worn, that proper school shoes do need to be 
worn at all times please. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/our-children/clubs/

